
Form f o r  f i l i n g  Rate  Schedules 

Nolin RECC 
612 East Dixie 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Xarne of Issuing Corporation 

Entire Service Area 
Communi ty ,  Town or C i t y  

For 

- P.S .C .  so. 8 

- 10th revisio%HEET NO. 30 

CANCELLING P.S.C. NO. 

CLASSIFICATION OF SERVTCE 
- 

SCHEDULE 5 RURAL LIGHT 

APPLICABLE: Entire Service Area 

AVAILABILITY: Available to all consumers of the Cooperative 
subject to the establishe'd rules and regulations of the 
Cooperative. 

TYPE OF SERVICE: Cooperative will furnish and install at no 
expense to the consumer a lighting unit, 175 watt 120 volt 
mercury vapor on a twenty-five (25') foot pole or an existing 
Cooperative owned pole at a location suitable to both parties. 
However, location shall be not more than 150 feet from an 
existing 120 volt Cooperative owned secondary line, will make 
all necessary electrical connections and will furnish electric- 
ity for same which shall be controlled by a photocell to 
energize the unit from dusk to dawn. 

RATE: Service for the above unit shall be un-metered and billed 
on the consumers monthly bill for other electrical service 
furnished by the Coaperative, at the rate of $6.43 each and 
every month for each lighting fixture contracted for by the 
consumer. 

FUEL ADJUSTMENT CLAUSE: The above rate may be increased or 
decreased by an amount per KWH equal to the fuel adjustment 
amount per KWH as billed by the Wholesale Power Supplier plus 
an allowance for line losses. The allowance for line losses 
will not exceed 10% and is based on a twelve month moving 
average of such losses. Billed at 7 5  KWH/Light. 

CONDITIONS OF SERVICE: 

1. The consumer shall furnish the location for the lighting 
unit, shall permit any tree trimming required for the con- 
ductors or unit installation. 
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